
 

  

 

 

 

October 1, 2019 

 
Cynthia H. McCollough, PhD, FAAPM, FACR, FAIMBE 
President 
American Association of Physicists in Medicine (AAPM) 
1631 Prince St 
Alexandria, VA, 22314 
 
 

Dear Dr. McCollough, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Canadian Association of Radiologists (CAR) 

voted to endorse the American Association of Physicists in Medicine (AAPM) Position Statement on the 

Use of Patient and Gonadal and Fetal Shielding. 

With this endorsement the AAPM has our permission to include CAR’s name and logo on guidance and 

educational material. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Nick Neuheimer, CEO       Dr. Michael Barry, President 
Canadian Association of Radiologists    Canadian Association of Radiologists 
 

https://www.aapm.org/org/policies/details.asp?id=468&type=PP&current=true
https://www.aapm.org/org/policies/details.asp?id=468&type=PP&current=true

